
  

  

           

             

            

            

    

 

March 07, 2025 

I, Shruti P. Arte, Assoc Dir-Emerging Commercial Platforms, Verizon Enterprise, certify, to the best 

of my knowledge, the payphone compensation payments for the fourth quarter of 2024 are accurate 

and based on 100% of completed calls consistent with current FCC payphone compensation 

requirements. This certification is in accordance with the requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 

64.1310(a)(3). 

 Shruti  P.  Arte, Assoc Dir  –  Emerging  Commercial  Platforms

Verizon  Enterprise  
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